
 

 

 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

Palais des Nations, 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

Telephone: +41 (0)22 917 4226 (direct) 

Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  

 

 

7 June 2021 

  

Dean Blackwood 

River Faughan Anglers 

Northern Ireland 

United Kingdom 

 

 

Dear Mr. Blackwood, 

 

Re: Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee concerning compliance 

by the United Kingdom with the provisions of the Convention in relation to settlement lagoons 

adjacent to the River Faughan (ACCC/C/2013/90) 

 

 

In order to complete its deliberations on its draft findings regarding the above communication, 

the Committee has identified certain further documents that it would like to have before it.  

 

To this end, the Committee has requested me to ask you to provide copies of the following 

documents: 

 

(i) Drawings 01, 02 rev 5, 03, 04, 05 and 07 rev 3 as annexed to the development consent 

dated 13 September 2012; 

 

(ii) Annexes 15, 19 and 26 of the affidavit of Mr. Adrian Brown dated 26 March 2013. 

 

The Committee would be grateful to receive the above documents by Monday, 14 June 2021.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have any questions. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
_______________________ 

Fiona Marshall 

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 

 

  

Cc: Ludo Tolu, national focal point for the Aarhus Convention, DEFRA, United Kingdom 

Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom to the United Nations Office and other international 

organizations in Geneva 

 

 


